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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department 
10, Akti Miaouli, 
GR 185 38,  
Piraeus, Greece. 
Tel: +30 210 4550186   
Fax: +30 210 4550187  
E-mail: procurement@olp.gr 
 

 

SUBJECT: Further extension of the deadline for the offers’ submission, regarding the tender 

for the procurement of Verified Gross Mass (VGM) systems for Rail Mounted 

Gantry (RMG) Cranes and Straddle Carrier (SC) Cranes, situated in Pier I Container 

Terminal of Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 

 

Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, in 

relation to the subject tender. 

 

Question 1:  

“….. We write you to ask for a deadline extension since we need more time to develop this project 

accomplishing demanded requirements from your tender. Finally we have found the right solution that we 

think would satisfy your requirements, but we need more weeks to prepare it since we have lost time until 

we found the right partner for this project. We ask you for an extension of 3 weeks more if possible.  

We wait for your decision, hoping that you could postpone this tender until we could prepare a satisfactory 

offer for your interests.”. 

Answer 1: 

Please, be informed that regarding the above-mentioned tender, one (1)-week extension of the deadline 

for the submission of offers has been granted, i.e. until 19 February 2021, 16:00 Greek time. 

 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above-mentioned tender. 

 

Piraeus, 10 February 2021 
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